
HARBORCREEK
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN

MONDAY, OCTOBER 23
5-7 PM

Harborcreek Township Building - 5601 Buffalo Road

We want your input!
Harborcreek Township has been working to update the Harborcreek 2010 Comprehensive 
Plan. Through public input including - stakeholder outreach, a public open house, and a 
public survey - citizens discussed their vision for the future of Harborcreek. What steps 
are needed to turn the vision into a reality? 

The meeting will include a presentation on the plan development to date. Attendees 
will also have the opportunity to visit stations to review and provide comments on the 
draft recommendations. Consider recommendations that will be presented to address 
problems and undertake improvements for:

• KEY COMMERICAL CORRIDOR DEVELOPMENT
• REMAINING A CHOICE COMMUNITY FOR ALL
• STRENGTHENING CONNECTIVITY AND RECREATIONAL ASSETS

Provide your comments and ideas. Your input will help choose the best course of 
action. Recommendations will be finalized, and a draft plan will be completed this fall. 
A public comment period will take place near the end of the year. The Township will 
hold a public hearing and consider the plan for adoption in early 2024. 

Questions?
Contact Project Consultants:

Amy Murdock at amurdock@altairre.com or
Brandi Rosselli at brosselli@mackinengineering.com 




